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        Mawgan-in-Pydar School                        Class: 2





Welcome to 


Class 2





Date: 19.10.18








Happy Half Term Holiday!


The children have had a fabulous half term and I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know them.  We have definitely bonded as a class and are enjoying our learning.  I have sent home spelling words for your child to work on during the break with some ideas of how to practise these using games and practical activities. There are also some suggestions for learning table facts too.  In addition, please could you continue to hear your child read and comment in their reading record book. Have a lovely half term holiday.  


Mrs Lamb

















Next half term we will continue our theme work on ‘The Aztecs’ with lots of cross-curricular writing.  We have a visit to the science dome at Mawgan Porth Village Hall, on Friday 9th November, to learn more about light and sound linked to our science objectives.  We will be making our Christmas decorations to sell at the Xmas fayre.  Calculations will form the majority of the maths learning and we will be launching ‘Club 99’ across the school which is a fun way to learn table facts.














Highlights from this half term:


Maths problem solving.


Story writing.


The digestive system t-shirts.


Poetry performances.


Aztec art.


Singing.


Sugar experiments.


Everyday Aztec life. 


Researching Mexico City.


*Do ask your child about these!  Also, there are photos of our highlights on our class webpage and Twitter feed. 
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General Reminders:


Please could your child ensure their PE kit is in school EVERY day.  Their allocated slot is Tuesday afternoon, but as we are very much dependent on the weather, the day may well change at short notice to accommodate our needs. Continue to hear your child read 


AT LEAST twice a week and sign their Reading Record.  Homework goes out on a Friday


(in their green book) and is to be returned by the following WEDNESDAY at the latest.  ��Thank you for your continued support.








